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OTTAWA, Sth January, 1904

Rey.Str.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 6th instant with reference to an appli-

cation made to your Society for grant towards the

salary of the teacher of No.2 school on the Morley

reserve which was re-opened about two years ago.

replv I beg to say that as this is the

first intimation the Department has received that

your Society has been applied to for financiel assisti-

ance our local Agent will be asked to explain why

such application was made,as the school is not

carried on directly under the auspices of you
schty.

With regard to the necessity for

 school, I may say that there are over sixty children of

 Verhool age in the laghborhood who would be unprovided

for if the school had not been re-opened, and the en¬

-ollment has been as high as forty-semen,while the

everage attendance is quite sufficient tours[u]stify

the school being kept on. It is not thought that

this school interferes in any way with the boarding

 School, which has its full complement of pupils and

the Department does not object to the attendance of

White children so long as there is room for them.

v.A.Sutherland D.D.

General Secretary

14 Methodist Mission Rooms,

Toronto.
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